
 
 

  
 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The New Lothrop Area Public School District has a policy that no person shall on the basis of age, sex, race, color, 
national origin, or disability be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to 
discrimination, in employment or any of its programs or activities.  
 

  

 
NEW LOTHROP AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 
-INTERNAL POSTING- 

 
STUDENT SEASONAL CUSTODIAL HELP 

 

September 30, 2022 
 

• One temporary position available 
• Various duties including general maintenance and cleaning 
• Must be able to safely operate power tools 
• Sub custodial wage 
• Part time-hours may vary  
• 2022-2023 school year 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Interested individuals should forward a letter of interest to Kelly Green by October 14, 2022 
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